
Effective Monday, BBHCSD’s Food Service Department will Provide

Free Breakfast and Lunch Meals for All Enrolled Students

September 18th, 2020
Dear Brecksville-Broadview Heights City Schools Community,
The BBHCSD will begin providing free lunches for all enrolled students beginning Monday,
September 21st. The District is able to offer this service through the end of the calendar year,
compliments of funding assistance provided by the federal U.S.D.A., per the C.A.R.E.S. Act. The
allocated funding will provide one breakfast and one lunch per day, per student.
This opportunity is available to all students, regardless of free and reduced lunch status.
Taking advantage of free school meals allows you to extend your food budget and save on
meal-prep time, permits students to enjoy their favorite school treats, and greatly aids the
District’s Food Services Department. According to the U.S.D.A., students MUST take full lunch
components. And, students will continue to come through our serving lines at the High School
and the Middle School. Keep in mind that this does not cover additional Ala Carte items!
Elementary lunches do require a pre-order, so please be sure to use the following link nearby.

Thank you for taking advantage of the free meals for all enrolled students. Remember, you
are not taking meals away from someone who needs them more, as they are for all enrolled
students.
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
Joelle Magyar
Superintendent of Schools
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